
Ellerton & Aughton Villages Community Hall 
   

SUMMER 2021 NEWSLETTER 
 

We hope this newsletter finds you all well and looking forward to the summer 
months with (hopefully) fewer COVID restrictions and more get-togethers with 
family and friends. 
 
It was great to see so many people in the hall for our AGM in early June (and test 
out our fabulous new floor!). We now have a new committee with Paul Horrocks as 
Chair. Mags Godderidge is staying on as Vice Chair and we thank her for all her 
considerable hard work serving as Chair. All the information from the AGM will 
shortly be on our website, so head over there if you want to take a look at all 
the things we have been up to over the last 12 months. 
   

VILLAGE HALL CLUBS 
 

Ellerton Film Club is back on the 3rd Friday of each month at 7.30pm in the Village 
Hall. Pre-booked reservations only via the club’s Facebook group: ‘Ellerton Film 
Club’ or by email: ellertonandaughtonvillagehall@gmail.com. Face coverings are 
currently required (unless exempt) and a licensed bar is available. 
 
Ellerton Arts & Crafts Club – Lots of activities are planned for later in the year 
when we can hopefully get back in the hall together. To join our contact list 
please email joanne.horrocks@btinternet.com. 
 
The Wednesday Club hopes to be back from 21st July (fingers crossed). We offer 
support to any over 50’s who are feeling isolated or lonely. For more 
information, please contact Simone Wintringham on 07500 115963. We’re always 
looking for more volunteers to help run our club, so please get in touch with 
Simone if you have a few spare hours (not necessarily every week).  
 
Holy Communion is back again in the VH on the 4th Thursday of every month at 
10.00am, from 24th June. All welcome. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Saturday 24th July  Mayor & James  Doors/bar open from 7pm, 8pm start 
We are very excited to be able to welcome Simon Mayor and Hilary James for an 
outdoor evening of musical entertainment at the Village Hall. This is a FREE 
event for all members of our community – our way of celebrating the end of a 
very uncertain few months. This event is suitable for all ages – the bar will be 
open (cashless payments available). Please see the flyer attached to this 
newsletter for more information. Based on the current COVID guidelines, this is 
a limited, ticketed event – so please contact us to reserve your place by Sunday 
11th July (contact details on flyer). 
 
Saturday 11th September Forget-me-Not: The Alzheimer’s Whodunnit 
Put the date in your diary! Ellerton will be hosting a one-man theatre show by 
acclaimed comedic performer Rob Gee. The show is a thought-provoking account of 
how we treat and perceive people with dementia. More details to follow. 
 

FUTURE PLANS 
 

We look forward to running our regular events when government guidelines allow 
including our annual Bonfire Night on Friday 5th November. 
 



 
 
 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Weekend 2nd to 5th June 2022 

 

As we have an extended Bank Holiday weekend to look forward to in 2022 to 

celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee (Thursday 2nd to Sunday 5th June), 

we have a fantastic opportunity to organise a great celebration in the 

village for all members of our community.  

 

If you have any ideas, please do get in touch. There is plenty of scope 

to run more than one event so let’s all get our thinking caps on and make 

it a weekend to remember! 

 

CONTACT US 
 
www.hugofox.com/community/ellerton-aughton-community-village-hall-16323/home/ 
 
On Facebook   ‘Ellerton and Aughton Village Community Hall’ 
 
Or email us   ellertonandaughtonvillagehall@gmail.com  
 
Or simply pop a note in the letter box at the Village Hall and we will get back 
to you. 

 
 

We are always looking for suggestions for events and help from volunteers. 
 

Please support our wonderful Village Hall. Thank you! 
 

 

  Did you know we now have our own Table Tennis table at the hall?  
 

Please contact ellertonvillagehallbookings@gmail.com to book! 
 


